
Principal’s Update 12 February 2023 

Kia ora koutou katoa 
 
SCHOOL IS CLOSED - MONDAY. 
 
Due to the Emergency Alerts and with the current State of Emergency for the 
Auckland/Northland regions BMIS is closed. 
 
The safety of our students and staff is paramount. 
  
BMIS is closed for Monday.  The unfolding weather is being actively monitored and 
reviewed for Tuesday.  BMIS school communication channels are SkoolLoop, school 
website, email and FB. 
 
Should you need help with the power outages, rain, winds, flooding and slippages 
please know that there is support 
available: https://www.aucklandemergencymanagement.org.nz/major-
incident/flooding-2023 
 
Please take care, stay safe and well as we brace for Cyclone Gabrielle. 
 
Kia kaha.  Kia maia.  Kia manawanui. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Liz Wood 

Tumuaki Principal 
Bruce McLaren Intermediate School 
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